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You’re invited! 

All parents are invited and 

will find a warm welcome at 

Parent Council meetings.   To 

join an online meeting, 

please email 

rompsparents@gmail.com 

for the meeting link and 

password.   

 

What is the Parent Council? 
• The Parent Council at ROMPS has two main roles: fund-raising 

activities and representing the parents of ROMPS within the school 
and the wider community.  We are available to Mrs Thomson and her 
staff to support the work of the school and to provide a voice for 
parents on issues that are important to families.    

• Although we have been unable to run our usual events during the 
2020/2021 session, Parent Council meetings have continued via zoom.  
Whilst we hope to resume face to face meetings once safe to do so, 
online meetings have been well attended and will likely form part of 
the schedule moving forwards.  

2021/2022 meetings: 

Our next meeting dates and 

format (online or face to 

face) will be confirmed at the 

start of the school year in 

August. 

  

Latest news:  
• The Parent Council Annual General Meeting took place in May and our 

2021/2022 office bearers were elected as follows: 

Chairperson: Kathryn Gartshore  

Vice Chair: Gemma Good and Fiona Barr 

Treasurer: Gareth Brown 

Secretary: Bronwen Aidoo 

Lets secretary: Jennifer Fisher 

• We were delighted to be able to support a number of our usual 

activities within the school this year.  However, our fundraising 

opportunities were very limited and we have very limited funds 

remaining for the year ahead.  We are looking into ways of fundraising 

which rely less on events and would welcome any suggestions or 

ideas. 

Did you know?        
You can raise funds for ROMPS Parent Council when you shop online – and it won’t cost you a penny!  
Simply join via the link below or download the app and search for “ROMPS Parent Council” and register as a 
supporter.  Thank you so much for your support!   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/rompspta/ 

 

Get in Touch:  
If you have any suggestions for the Parent Council or if you would like to get involved, please do get in touch. 

Our email address is rompsparents@gmail.com or come along to our next meeting.   
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